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On February 24, 2022, 
Russia launched its full-scale invasion of 
Ukraine, and journalists went to work. 

One year later, they haven’t stopped.

Stand with #UkraineJournalists

Journalists continue to provide critical news, context and timely reporting 
from the front lines, despite great obstacles and grave personal danger. 

Vladimir Putin’s efforts to silence any voices critical of his regime have 
resulted in a relentless crackdown on the independent media and on 
truth itself. In territories under Russian control, the Ukrainian media are 
silenced and often replaced by Kremlin propaganda.

At least 13 journalists have been killed covering the war. Countless 
journalists have been injured, and many are grappling with trauma.

We stand in solidarity with the brave journalists in Ukraine who persist in 
bearing witness to bring us the facts.


